
 

 

 

 

VIA Electronic Filing 

 

February 17, 2012 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

PO Box 2319, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

Helen Newland 

helen.newland@fmc-law.com 

DIRECT 416 863 4471 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  Application by the Canadian distributed Antenna Systems Coalition (“CANDAS”) 

Board File No.:  EB-2011-0120 

We write on behalf of DAScom Inc. (“DAScom”), a member of CANDAS, to advise that it is not 

prepared to agree to the disclosure, by Toronto-Hydro Electric System Limited (“THESL”), of 

certain correspondence between THESL and DAScom in connection with a commercial dispute 

arising from the Agreement for Licensed Occupancy of Support Structures between THESL and 

DAScom.  

Yours very truly, 

(signed) Helen T. Newland 

 

HTN/nmw 

 

cc: Kristi Sebalj 


